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Ottawa, 12 February 2010

Mr. Allen Nause, Commanding Officer

A Division, National Capital Region
Royal Canadian Mounted Police

Subject: Investigation: Kyoto Protocol Implementation
Act and the Criminal Code
Mr. Nause:

In his 13 January 2010 letter, Superintendent P. Bateman informed me that my letter of 10
January 2010 had been sent to you.

As the complainant in this case, I would like to know if this matter is being investigated and by

whom? All the relevant information can be found at www.lareau-law.ca/droitpenal_htm (at
bottom of the page). Thank you.

Sincerely,

F “Louan.

Frangois Lareau, LL.M.
Member of the Quebec Bar (1974)



